
 

 

 

  
 
 
 

February 4, 2022 
 
Seniors and Families, 
 
We are pleased to announce that Kleinhan’s Music Hall has amended their vaccine 
requirement for graduation ceremonies. In order for seniors and guests to attend the 
ceremony, they have the following options: 
 

• Show proof of vaccination for all attendees aged 5 and older. Acceptable 
documentation for vaccination includes an immunization card or the New York State 
Excelsior pass showing at least two doses of the Pfizer and Moderna vaccines or one dose of 
the Johnson & Johnson vaccine. The ceremony date must be at least two weeks out from the 
date of your second dose of the Pfizer and Moderna vaccines or from your single dose of the 
Johnson & Johnson vaccine. 
 

• Show proof of a negative PCR test within 72 hours of the ceremony OR a negative 
Antigen test within 6 hours of the ceremony. 

 
*Please note that an at home test will not be accepted and all attendees over the age of 13 must be 
prepared to show photo ID. At this time, children 2 and under are not permitted to attend events at 
Kleinhan’s. 
 
A formal invitation and more details will follow as the end of the year approaches. However, here are 
the current details we can provide: 
 

• Graduation will take place on Wednesday, June 22, 2022 at 7pm. 
 

• At this time, we can offer each graduate five (5) tickets. We will have some open seating in 
order to allow for families to social distance. Please note this is an increase from our previous 
limit of two, as Kleinhan’s is currently operating at maximum capacity. However, the number 
of tickets may change as we get closer to the event based on Kleinhan’s policies and the 
restrictions provided by the ECDOH. 
 

• Families will have to pay for parking at Kleinhan’s. 
 

• All attendees, including graduates, must wear a mask while inside Kleinhan’s Music 
Hall. 

 

• In the event of a shut down or other restrictions hindering our ability to carry out the 
ceremony at Kleinhan’s, we will plan an alternate ceremony at CHSAT. 

 

We truly appreciate the patience and flexibility of our families as we plan this momentous event for 
our seniors. We will continue to send information and updates on all events throughout the school 

year. As always, please feel free to contact either of us with questions. 
 
Lisa Mendolia 

Senior Class Advisor 
lmendolia@csat-k12.org 
871-7400 x3131 

Lindsay Catone 

Senior Class Advisor 
lcatone@csat-k12.org 
871-7400 x315
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